10/06/2022

I-35 & Wood St Sanger, TX 76266

Re: Letter of Intent for the use of Stephen Baker Field for a bi-weekly Farmers Market

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to present to you the intentions of the Farmers Wife North TX, LLC on using the existing parking lot of Stephen Baker Field for a bi-weekly farmers market. The market, (which will be called: "Downtown Sanger Farmers Market") will be on the 1st and 3rd weekends 10 months out of the year running from mid-March to early December. The goal of the Market is to bring local producers a safe and fun environment to sell their goods.

The location of the market will be the parking lot of Stephen Baker Field. The physical address is I-35 & Wood St Sanger, TX 76266. Currently, the zoning for Stephen Baker Field is business district 2 (B2). We will use the parking lot which is next to the football field, a tire shop and is on the corner of Wood street and I-35 Service Road.

To discuss this with me further please contact me at 940-206-2707 or email thefarmerswifenorthtx@gmail.com

I appreciate this opportunity and look forward to the Commission and Councils feedback.

Thank you,

Amber Whitworth-Spigner

President, The Farmer's Wife North TX, LLC